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JANUARY HIGHLIGHTS! 

We’ve made it through January with curriculum-enhancing visitors and visits featuring music, 

dance and drama.  

Mr Egerton is back for the term and teaching the Kestrels how to play the Toot - a cross      

between a recorder and a flute. 

At Marshchapel, Mr Egerton is sharing the Infant Music Programme which gives children a mix of 

musical experiences, including musical appreciation. In the photo you can see them relaxing as 

they listen to Beethoven’s Für Elise. 

Rhubarb Theatre joined both schools to perform 

“Alien Airport.” 

Here is a review written by 

Phoebie, Nelly and Phoebe. 

Alien Airport is basically 

about an alien who hasn’t got 

any happiness on their     

planet. The sad alien comes 

to earth where there is    

happiness so they can bring it 

back to their own world. It 

was very well done. 

Afterwards, we had a mime 

workshop where we had to 

do tasks without talking. We 

had to order ourselves from 

the tallest to the smallest, and in birthday order.  

We had a lot of fun with the actors Rachel, Kirsty and Caley. 
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JANUARY JUNIOR STEM 

We ended January with The Junior STEM day at Grainthorpe. Marshchapel Year Two children 

joined for a super session, building Lego monkeys and robots. 

Ian the Lego man - sadly not made of colourful bricks, as some children had hoped - was an  

amazing instructor who mesmerised the children with his technology and gave them the       

confidence and skills to create moving creatures.  
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CELEBRATIONS AND COMMEMORATIONS 

Marshchapel’s celebrations for the Chinese Lunar New Year began with a dance workshop. The 

children performed with a dragon and created a parasol dance. The classes used the dance 

moves Lucy from The Education Group taught them and entertained their families! Thank you 

for joining the celebrations. 

 

The Kestrels watched Fiona Bruce    

reporting live from Auschwitz on    

Holocaust Memorial Day. It was a    

special programme on BBC One,      

cover ing  the  commemorat ion          

ceremony at the camp. Fiona heard 

from a Holocaust survivor and the class 

found this very moving.  
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DIARY DATES  

WHAT’S COMING UP IN TERMS 3 AND 4 2025 

 

Friday 7th February 2025 Number Day - come to school dressed as your favourite number! 

Tuesday 11th February 2025 Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 13th February 2025 Marshchapel Valentine’s Disco until 4.30pm 

Friday 14th February 2025 Grainthorpe Tuck Shop of Treats 

Friday 14th February 2025 Last day of Term 3 

Monday 24th February 2025 Term 4 begins 

Tuesday 25th February 2025 Marshchapel Parent /Carer Meetings to discuss pupil progress 

Wednesday 26th February 2025 Grainthorpe Parent /Carer Meetings to discuss pupil progress 

Tuesday 4th March 2025 Police Day at both schools. Thanks to Ciara in Year 4 for suggesting 

this experience! 

Thursday 6th March 2025 World Book Day - more details to follow from the School Council. 

Friday 7th March 2025 Science Week begins 

Friday 21st March 2025 Comic Relief - Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 26th - Friday 28th March 2025 Kestrels residential trip to Dearne Valley 

Thursday 3rd April 2025 Easter Celebrations - more details to follow 

Friday 4th April 2025 Last day of Term 4 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 Term 5 begins 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 Road Safety Day with the Road Safety Partnership - at both 

schools 
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SAFEGUARDING IN OUR COMMUNITY 

If you have any safeguarding concerns to do with children please let us know.  Our    

Federation has a designated safeguarding lead professional (DSL), Mrs Turner and    

deputy DSLs, Mrs Manders and Mrs Clifford.  

Please telephone school on 01472 869075 (M) or 01472 869035 (G). 

If you have a safeguarding issue to discuss, you can contact Children’s Services directly 

on 01522 782111. 


